May Newsletter



Teacher Appreciation Week Monday May, 6th– Friday May 10th

This is a great opportunity for parents to show the wonderful staff of Touchstone how thankful they are to have them in their child's lives.

We want to give a huge shout out and a special thanks to all of the families who joined us in celebrating Earth Day this year! The students had so much joy in planting flowers for their garden that their class can now take care of throughout the rest of the year.

Summer Camp Enrollment

Due:

Tuesday, April 30th

Teacher Appreciation

Week:

May 6th-May 10th

Mother's Day:

Sunday, May 12th

Parent/Teacher Conferences:

Friday, May 24th

NO SCHOOL Memorial Day:

Monday, May 27th

Warm Weather is Coming!

If you haven't already done so, please remember to bring a water bottle and sunscreen, both labeled with your child's name.

Last call for Summer Camp!

It's not too late to join us for summer. Please visit the front desk for a copy of our camp brochures.

Sign-up is due:

Tuesday, April 30th

